Mind Sight
Saturday, March 27, 11 a.m. –  3 p.m. 

Harn Museum of Art’s Goforth Learning Center

MindSight is an initiative of the Gator Lions Club that is hosted annually at the Harn Museum of Art. The goal of the free, public event is to provide the opportunity for people to experience art through senses other than sight. Local artists and UF students provide works of art that can be examined through touch, with verbal descriptions given by student guides and the artists themselves. We invite both sighted persons and persons with limited or no sight to participate in this experience. For more information contact Joel Weiss by e-mailing jtweiss@gmail.com. To learn more about volunteer opportunities, contact Allysa Browne Peyton at 352.392.9826 x2149 or abrowne@harn.ufl.edu.
